
YORK AREA RADIO CONTROL CLUB MINUTES 
 
DATE:    Members in attendance:      Officers in attendance:    !
TREASURES REPORT !

!
SECRETARYS REPORT: 

SAFETY REPORT: 
  

FIELD REPORT: 

OLD BUSINESS: 

!

Credits $200.00 New Members Debits $11.49 Mower oil Last month 
total

Credits $200.00 Donation Bill whal Debits

Credits $109.00 WWP donations Debits Current total $1923.81

Accepted without changes

Provided at pilots meetings for our picnic fun-fly

Due to lack of rain, we can skip mowing for several weeks. 
The Wing Dingers club donated their plane benches for our use at the field.  We also held a discussion 
on  
Whether we want to use their Port-a-potty or keep using our own.  A decision was not made. 
Flyers were reminded to close frequency board doors at the end of the day to prevent damage to our 
board.

• Our fun-fly in August was a very nice event with good food and lots of fun.  Our august meeting 
was also 
Held at this time too and well attended. 

• Dan Wagner said that he has 2 sites that are possibly new flying fields.  He will report at a later 
date. 

• Our Spook-fly will also be a club fun-fly.  Food will be Keith’s world class chilly, with T. hunter 
Supplying the Hot Dogs, R. Turner to bring the drinks and Dwight Hunter to provide plates & 
utensils. 
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• Bill Landis has club shirts for sale, $10.00 each or 2 for $15.00. 
• TD suggested that the young man who is always up at our field (Eric), we purchase a trainer plane 

for him m 
And teach him to fly.  A motion was made and passed for TD to get him a RTF plane from Hidden 
Hanger. 

• An individual named Dave Shepp has exceeded his allotment of flying visits to our field and has 
not 
Joined our club, members are asked to be on the lookout and deny him flying privileges. 

• A motion was made to eliminate dues and initiation fees to all juniors members.  This motion was 
passed 
By all members present. 

• New member Jim Burnett joined our club at that this meeting.


